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EAT PIZZA: JUNE 15 - 20
We are excited to have Two Guys Pizza partnering with Probe for a

fundraising opportunity. From June 15th - 20th any food ordered
from Two Guys using the Promo Code "Probe" will see 10% of the

bill go directly towards supporting our Playground project.
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Our final School Council
Meeting will take place next
week on Wednesday via
Microsoft Teams. A Link to
the meeting and the meeting
agenda will be emailed to all
parents in our community. If
you do not receive this
information, please contact
the office.  

As a result of our foray into
online learning the following
changes to our hot lunch and
popcorn Fridays are as follows:

Subway - June 2nd
Boston Pizza - June 9th

Popcorn - May 14th to June 18th

INSTRUCTIONS FOR ORDERING
1. order any time between June 15 -

20, 2021 and at least 10% of your
purchase will be donated back to the

school. 
2. visit www.twoguyspizza.ca to
order.  (customers can order for

immediately or pick a time and/or
date later on) 

3. This offer applies to delivery or
takeout. Currently, their dining room

is closed due to government
regulations. 

4. When reviewing your order at
CHECKOUT, please enter the word

"Probe" in the coupon section. 
5. Complete the order.  (note - they

do not accept payment online)
6. Enjoy your pizza!

THANKS FOR THE SUPPORT!
 

http://www.twoguyspizza.ca/
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The upcoming school year will see a change
to the bell times at the school. The changes
will be as follows (Note: EEP times will be
communicated directly to parents by the
school):

2021-2022 BELL TIMES

Lethbridge School Division has asked
parents to fill out a survey if they intend

for their children to start next school year
learning online. In contrast to this year,

there will be no pivot points and no
certainty of the timeline to transition

back into the classroom. Kindergarten
will not be an option for online learning in

the Fall. For further information please
follow the link below:

Letter to Parents - May 25, 2021

READY, SET, GO

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F9Y1nIIkp2J1aaiWYvfZNWg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRij7zxP0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNhL20vP3M9aE1sejk3dVFTTmcmbWFsPWU0MTY0YTkzMzYzNzFlN2JmMGQ1YmNlMzg5YzIwMjc1MGMyMGY2MzBkNDk0NGI1YWY1OTgzN2IxNjM4Y2RkMDRXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmCucYmuYHUxnzFSHWtlaXRoLnZhbmRlcm1lZXJAbGV0aHNkLmFiLmNhWAQAAAAC&data=04%7C01%7Ckeith.vandermeer%40lethsd.ab.ca%7C42250e7fa8a646e6882908d9206e2f46%7C3c0e8b63e64e4c8da40f1d213b670472%7C0%7C0%7C637576479901124738%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=i6bsbZ20TcckQ%2FJFWZRu8aDMts76GIOpNqgMzv6uTTQ%3D&reserved=0
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Please follow the link below to access the June
edition of our Division's FNMI newsletter.

Link to Newsletter

FNMI NEWSLETTER

Welcome June! Summer break will soon be here and many working in schools welcome the holiday and are ready to
spend some lazy summer days recharging. Kids too are looking forward to the summer break and the potential for
long days spent outdoors, perhaps even with friends! We are all hopeful for a summer more like we are used to. This
has been a challenging year! Super challenging for parents and caregivers too. Families have readily adjusted to the
ever-changing learning environments that COVID has brought us. Thank you for your commitment to your child’s
learning and educational needs as well as their emotional well-being during this school year. 

How do we move from this time of adversity and challenge with
harmony as a family unit? Particularly during the summer months where
siblings and parents are spending more time together. Parenting for

Lifelong Health (PLH) provides open-source and evidence-based
parenting resources to support parents and caregivers during the
COVID-19 pandemic and beyond. These resources focus on building
positive parent-child relationships. 

Check them out here  
One particular resource on Family Harmony at Home offers ideas and
tips to create peaceful, loving relationships and help children feel more
secure. 

You can find that resource here
Self-care is non-negotiable for parents, even more so now 14 months into
the pandemic. Parenting for Lifelong Health has a tip sheet for parents
on managing stress and caring for self. This is the foundation for our
ability to provide loving, nurturing environments for our kids. Do take
good care of yourself. 

You can find that tip sheet here

DR. PROBE WELLNESS TEAM MESSAGE

The June edition of the Caregiver Education
Newsletter is available by clicking the link below. 

Click here to access the newsletter 

https://lethsd51-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/keith_vandermeer_lethsd_ab_ca/EbM4g6Qc869Hs37rTQ20xHQBgjpHEMd1TWstwSHW7rH13Q?e=MCRrEC
https://www.covid19parenting.com/home
https://www.covid19parenting.com/assets/tip_sheets/en/9.pdf
https://www.covid19parenting.com/assets/tip_sheets/en/5.pdf
https://lethsd51-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/keith_vandermeer_lethsd_ab_ca/EWGVBT3-gdtCuC5C1TY509EB8vnRZBlfpfXA3A0rvitfEw?e=LzsM51
https://lethsd51-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/keith_vandermeer_lethsd_ab_ca/EWGVBT3-gdtCuC5C1TY509EB8vnRZBlfpfXA3A0rvitfEw?e=LzsM51
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DATES OF IMPORTANCE
June 2nd: Subway Hot Lunch/School Council Meeting @ 6:30PM (TEAMs)

June 3rd: No EEP Programming
June 9th: Boston Pizza Hot Lunch

June 11th: Beach Day/Popcorn Friday
June 14th: Grade 5 Celebration

June 18th: Indigenous Peoples Day
June 21/22: Sports Day

June 24th: Last Day for EEP & Kindergarten Students
June 25th: Last Day for Grades 1-5 Students (11:45AM Dismissal)

 

VIRTUAL EDITION! 
Here is the opportunity to showcase your child’s talent! Get creative: decorate a cake, make balloon animals,

demonstrate magic tricks or showcase a jam session on an instrument.  
Performances need to be recorded at home and emailed to carlie.ramotowski@lethsd.ab.ca by Friday, June 14th. 

As Dr. Probe School has over 500 students, we ask that submissions have a maximum length of 1 minute. Submissions
will be compiled by Mrs. Ramotowski and Mr. Danforth and shared the last week of school.   

 

Any child turning 5 years of age on or before December 31,
2021 is eligible for Kindergarten in the 2021/2022 school year. 

Register by clicking on this link
Please drop completed forms at the school office with your
child's birth certificate and proof of address. 

KINDERGARTEN
REGISTRATION

mailto:carlie.ramotowski@lethsd.ab.ca
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lethsd.ab.ca%2Fparents%2Fregister%2Fnew-student-registration&data=04%7C01%7CKeith.VanDerMeer%40lethsd.ab.ca%7C7ba145d0c0a84e9d988308d92133e4ad%7C3c0e8b63e64e4c8da40f1d213b670472%7C0%7C0%7C637577329019224261%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=QZlDLfJyL3fcEUqG8P0%2BnWwgvSeeyMNRYUXADyeiWeU%3D&reserved=0



